Eckoff, Michael

From: Davila, Sirena

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 12:39 PM

To: Eckoff, Michael

Subject: FW: Request to extend permitted hours of operation

Another... we’ve been bombarded because of the storm.

From: Lubozynski, Tom

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 10:25 AM

To: Parker, Eric (FL)

Cc: Perez, Deborah; Roman, Anthony; Foeller, Elizabeth; Davila, Sirena; Hess, Nathan; Phillips, Reggie; DePradine, Gloria-
Jean

Subject: RE: Request to extend permitted hours of operation

TO: Eric Parker
Thanks for letting us know.
Tom Lubozynski

F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.
Environmental Administrator
Permitting and WCU

Waste, Air, & Stormwater Permitting
407-897-4300

From: Parker, Eric (FL) [mailto:EParkerl@wm.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 10:14 AM

To: Lubozynski, Tom <Tom.Lubozynski@dep.state.fl.us>; DEP_CD <DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Perez, Deborah <dperez@wm.com>; Roman, Anthony <ARoman@wm.com>; Foeller, Elizabeth <efoeller@wm.com>;
Davila, Sirena <Sirena.Davila@dep.state.fl.us>; Hess, Nathan <Nathan.Hess@dep.state.fl.us>; Phillips, Reggie
<Reggie.Phillips@dep.state.fl.us>; DePradine, Gloria-Jean <GloriaJean.Depradine@dep.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE: Request to extend permitted hours of operation

| am requesting to extend operating hour on Saturday (8am to 5pm) for Vista LF and Pine Ridge LF. These facilities will be
closed on Friday.

From: Lubozynski, Tom [mailto: Tom.Lubozynski@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 2:50 PM

To: Parker, Eric (FL); DEP_CD

Cc: Perez, Deborah; Roman, Anthony; Foeller, Elizabeth; Davila, Sirena; Hess, Nathan; Phillips, Reggie; DePradine,
Gloria-Jean; Lubozynski, Tom

Subject: RE: Request to extend permitted hours of operation

TO: Eric Parker



Thank you for notifying the Department that the four facilities might extend their operating hours. That change to your
operating procedures is acceptable.

Tom Lubozynski

F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.
Environmental Administrator
Permitting and WCU

Waste, Air, & Stormwater Permitting
407-897-4300

From: Parker, Eric (FL) [mailto:EParkerl@wm.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 11:30 AM

To: Lubozynski, Tom <Tom.Lubozynski@dep.state.fl.us>; DEP_CD <DEP_CD@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Perez, Deborah <dperez@wm.com>; Roman, Anthony <ARoman@wm.com>; Foeller, Elizabeth <efoeller@wm.com>
Subject: Request to extend permitted hours of operation

Mr. Lubozysnki,

In preparation for the ensuing hurricane, Waste Management Inc. of Florida is requesting to extend the permitted hours
of operation at listed facilities to service the surrounding communities. This effort is being coordinated to mitigate
potential storm impacts on the environment and surrounding communities. Thank You in advance for your cooperation.

e Vista Landfill, Class Il WACS ID No. 87081

e Deland Landfill, Class Il WACS ID No. 29244

e Pine Ridge Recycling and Disposal Facility WACS ID No. 23442
e Wildwood Transfer Station WACS ID No. 94632

Sincerely,

Eric Parker
Environmental Protection Manager
Eparkerl @wm.com

Waste Management Inc. of Florida
(=1 5110 US Hwy 301, Baldwin, FL. 32234
& (904) 748-6006

(904) 289-9013

Waste Management renewable energy projects create enough energy to power more than one million
homes. Learn more at www.wm.com.

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.
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